
 

RE-ADVERTISED OUTRIGHT PURCHASE OF 2014 FREIGHTLINER 
CORONADO PRIME MOVER 

Council are seeking tenders for the Outright Purchase of the following 2014 Freightliner 
Coronado Prime Mover. 

2014 Freightliner Coronado Prime Mover WT1220 Vin 1FVJF7DR5DLFG4199  
90 Tonne rated, Eaton Road Ranger Transmission with approximately 235,000kms at time of 
release. 
 

 Inspections of the vehicles can be made by contacting the Construction Supervisor, Kevin 
Paust on 0427 467 077 or ceo@westonia.wa.gov.au 

 Tenders be accepted until  4pm Wednesday 10TH April 2024 and should be submit via email 
marked ‘Freightliner Prime Mover Tender” to the above email address:  

Bill Price 

Chief Executive Officer 
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